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From: McKinney, Allison Ann
To: Martensen, Kathy
Cc: Dankowicz, Harry; Bashir, Rashid; Hart, John C
Subject: Proposal from the College of Engineering
Date: Tuesday, February 21, 2017 11:59:24 AM
Attachments: Terminate MENG Bioinstrumentation.pdf

Dear Kathy,
 
Please see attached for a proposal from the College of Engineering for, “Termination of the Master
of Engineering with a major in Bioinstrumentation in the Department of Bioengineering, College of
Engineering”. The proposal was received on February 3, 2017 and reviewed at the Graduate College
Executive Committee meeting on February 16, 2017. The committee approved the proposal without
revision.
 
We find that the proposal meets the standards of Graduate Education at Illinois. We now forward for
your review.
 
Thank you,
 
 
Allison McKinney
Director
Academic Affairs
Graduate College
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